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Shipmates, The Registration deadline is almost here for the Western Region Roundup scheduled 

for March 6-9, 2025, aboard the Queen Mary and hosted by the LA/ Pasadena Base in Long 

Beach CA. 

Our online Registration and Payment system for the event makes short work of the process and 

you can also book your hotel room at our website as well. Register Online 

Today!  https://wrroundup.com/   

The Western Region Roundup Committee has worked hard to put together a great event and we 

really hope to see you there.  We are excited to announce a presentation by a staff member of 

the Ronald Reagan Library talking about Submarine operations against the Soviets during the 

Reagan Presidency. You can see our complete POD on our website.  

We are still in need of Bases and individuals to help by sponsoring the event.  All sponsors will 

be featured on the website, on a banner and a handout at the event. You can find all the 

information you need on our Sponsorship page. 

https://wrroundup.com/sponsors/ 

As always, the goal of the Roundup is to provide a way for all Submariners to gather for their 

mutual benefit and enjoyment. 

https://wrroundup.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f88835ceedce2e7d2fadf6af5&id=4f6b3a653a&e=4d1088672c
https://wrroundup.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f88835ceedce2e7d2fadf6af5&id=b16b5b229f&e=4d1088672c


The members of the Western Region Roundup Committee wish you all a Happy New Year and 

looks forward to seeing you aboard the Queen Mary. 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base 

and does not require a response. 


